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Subject: Concern Regarding HB 3800  

 

Dear All Oregon Representatives , 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed HB 3800, which seeks 

to  As an Oregon resident, I am deeply concerned about the broader implications of 

this bill, particularly how it would impact the financial well-being of hardworking 

individuals across the state. 

While I understand the need for management in some areas, i believe this goes 

above and beyond necessary restrictions.  This raises concerns about the potential 

for misuse or misallocation of resources that are meant to benefit Oregon’s rural 

citizens. 

Additionally, I have reservations about the significant increases in an already 

overburdened water shed that has been relocated to urban areas. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Joanie Frazier  


